Truckee Meadows Parks Foundation (TMPF) is working to rehabilitate the area formerly
known as Rosewood Lakes Golf Course to a functional wetland system. This will be
accomplished through the efforts of 14 AmeriCorps members serving one-year or six-month
service terms, TMPF staff, and our partners. The property will reopen as a public space
where community members can learn about the environment and spend time in nature.

Who: TMPEF, City of Reno, National Parks
Service, Community Foundation of Western
Nevada, AmeriCorps, the University of
Nevada, and the public.

What: Powered by a federal AmeriCorps
grant, create a functional wetland system
where people can recreate and learn. Staff
and volunteers will remove invasive plant
species, reseed with natives, build trails and
interpretive signage, construct bird blinds,
and more.

When: TMPF and the City of Reno are currently
in the process of master planning the
restoration project. Restoration operations
are expected to begin in September, 2019.

Where: The former Rosewood Lakes Golf
Course property is a 220-acre parcel located

at 6800 Pembroke Dr. in Reno, NV.

Why: Rosewood Lakes is one of the last
vestiges of a once vast expanse of wetlands
in the Truckee Meadows. This property no
longer deliver the ecosystem services that
wetlands are known to provide.

More Info: Contact Elena Larsen at elena@tmparksfoundation.org - 775.360.6068



